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Dear Mr Farmer

Planning Proposal (PP_2011_WOLLG_004_00) — Mt Ousley Road, Mt Keira.

| refer to Council’s letter dated 3 March 2014 advising that it does not intend to proceed
with the above planning proposal, and asking the Minister to discontinue the proposal.

| have determined, as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 58(4) of
the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to agree to this request. As a
result, the LEP tracking system will be amended accordingly.

Planning and Infrastructure recognises the potential long term management benefits
associated with the dedication of lands within the lllawarra Escarpment to public
authorities and would be willing to consider a fresh Planning Proposal should Council
reconsider its position.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Graham Towers, of
Planning and Infrastructure’s Southern Regional office, on 4224 9467.

Yours sincerely

S Nowk 2014-

Brett Whitworth

General Manager

Southern Region
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